
Federated Church members look at the week ahead Week of August 27, 2018

Simon Peter answered him, "Lord to whom can we go? You 
have the words of eternal life. We have come to believe and 
know that you are the Holy One of God." JOHN 61:68-69 (NRSV) 

Lord Jesus, the Holy One of God, no one else can give what you give. Help 
us to listen to your words and trust in you today and always. Amen.

Weekly Calendar
TUESDAY (8/28)  
	10:00am	 Ladies Coffee Hour

WEDNESDAY (8/29) 
	 6:00pm	 Bell Rehearsal 
  7:30pm    Choir Practice 

FRIDAY (8/31)  
	10:00am	 Men’s Coffee Hour  
12:30pm   Federated Food Shelf

SUNDAY (9/2) 
	 9:30am	 Worship (Communion) 
	10:30am	 Coffee Hour

Last week — In review
August 26, 2018: We didn’t meet at Federated yesterday. Instead, we gathered 
for worship at Roosevelt Park at 9:30am. Many of our members brought their 
pets for a special blessing! We had animals from dogs to tortoises attending 
worship yesterday. Thankfully, worship was held before the rain came! 

Looking ahead
Choir Practice starts up again this Wednesday, Aug 29th at 7:30pm. Let’s 
make a joyful noise together again this year.

Blood Pressure Checks: There will be no blood pressure checks offered this 
Sunday, Sep 2nd.

Office Closed: The church office will be closed on Monday, Sep 3rd for  
Labor Day!

Youth Event: Our last summer event for Jr/Sr High Youth is Sep 5th. We will 
be swimming at the Skretvedt’s at 5pm.  

You are invited to a Baby Shower for Ami Schultz’s little boy Saturday, Sep 
8th at 2pm at Federated Church. Ami is the daughter of Pete Konrad. Pete 
oversees maintenance here at church. If you plan on attending, please do 
not bring a card. Bring a children’s book instead. If you want, you can write a 
special message/advice for Mom or Baby inside the book. 

Rally Day: Remember, Rally Day is soon! On Sep 9th, we will worship at 
9:30am with a Carnival and Lunch following the service at 10:30am. We’d love 
to see you, your family and your friends here. Everyone is welcome! 

Prayer requests
Please remember those on our prayer list.

If you have a prayer request, please notify the church office.

224 North Union Avenue, Fergus Falls, MN www.federatedff.org


